From the desk of your Chief Financial Officer Pingel Meniwether





2023 Village Scholarship Program

The scholarship program assists village resident graduates.

Recipients will be awarded a \$1,000 scholarship in the form of a tuition reimbursement.

In order to be eligible for the award, the recipients must meet several requirements:

- 1. Be a resident of the Village of Cuyahoga Heights.
- 2. Be a graduating high school senior in the spring or summer of 2023.
- 3. Be enrolled either full-time or part-time, at an accredited college, university, community college, vocational or technical school for the fall of 2023.
- 4. Complete the fall 2023 school term with a grade point average sufficient to be in good standing with the academic institution.
- 5. Must submit proof of grades to the CFO's office by March 1, 2024.

Applications are available at the Cuyahoga Heights High School Guidance Office or at the village hall and must be submitted to the CFO at the village hall by May 1, 2023.

Any questions please email cfo@cuyahogaheights.com